
From: russell norton <russnorton@gmail.com>
To: <buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov>
Date: 10/19/2015 9:45 AM
Subject: 684a Congress Street has no heat 

Hello,

684a Congress Street has no heat in the entire building.  The landlord has not turned the heat on yet for 
the year and it should have been turned on September 15.  It is very cold in the building and very 
uncomfortable.  

The building is owned by Geoffrey Rice and managed by Apartment Mart on Congress Street.  

Geoffrey Rice is a repeat offender of heating violations in this building as I am sure your office is aware of 
due to previous complaints.

Can something be done about this?

Thank you,

Russell Norton
207-251-1488


